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Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety
Peter Babin Department of Natural Resources
CalX Minerals, LLC
5501 Lakeshore Drive 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Littleton, CO 80123-1544 Denver, CO 80203

RE: Mid-Continent LST, Permit No. M-1982-121, Technical Revision (TR-4 ) Withdrawal
Acceptance

Dear Mr. Babin:

On November 1, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a

withdrawal request for Technical Revision request (TR-4) submitted on October 30, 2015,
addressing the following:

» Portable asphalt and portable concrete batch plants
¢ Washing of material and used of flocculent
o Import of material and inert fill

The withdrawal request was accepted on November 2, 2015. A new technical revision request will
need to be submitted if the operator wishes to engage in any of the activities mentioned above.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215,
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us

Sincerely,

Amy Yeldell

Environmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Phone: (970) 254-8511

Fax: (970) 241-1516

Cc:

Russ Means, Senior EPS / Field Office Supervisor, Grand Junction DRMS
Pauline Adams, BLM-Colorado River Valley Field Office
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